
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,     Date : 27/01/2023 

 The STATE GOVERNMENT has declared a public 

holiday on 28th January 2023 on account of 

Devnarayan Jayanti. (*Order is enclosed) 
 

 Therefore the school will remain Closed tomorrow. 
 

 CBSE Practical Examination will be conducted 

tomorrow (28/01/2023) as per given schedule for the 

students of Class XII in the subject of Physics and 

Informatics Prac. 
 

 Pre Board Examination of Class X will be conducted 

on Monday, 30th January 2023 due to declared holiday 

on 28th January 2023. 
 

           

PRINCIPAL 

 




